
We, the undersigned, request affiliation with the International Costumers’ Guild as the 
Central Ohio Costumers Guild​, also known as ​the Dames and Dragons of Columbus, 
representing ​Central Ohio​. 
  
We are a group of people who have been involved in costuming, cosplay and crafting 
for many years. We host panels and cosplay events with local conventions on our own, 
but would like to bring the element of the International Costumers Guild to our work. We 
will be heading the costuming department for Marcon May 10-12, 2019 in Columbus, 
Ohio and will be using guild guidelines for the competition. We would like to promote the 
guild during our event. 
  
Our chapter mailing address is ​1919 Sawbury Boulevard Columbus, Ohio 43235. ​Our 
initial board of officers and a list of interested future members is listed below. Upon 
acceptance, we will submit a completed spreadsheet with member information. We look 
forward to working with the ICG and request notification of acceptance. Thank you for 
your time and consideration. 
  
Members: 
Carrie Fulk Vaughn – President 
Amy Swiffer Skelton Ledebuhr – Vice President 
Lindsey Glinka – Secretary 
Kara McVicker – Treasurer 
Darla Anderson – Board Representative 
Mikki Grieve - member 
Katrina Panzer - member 
 


